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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014260 – Modern Slavery Act 
 
 
 
As part of our compliance with the Modern Slavery Act we are required to obtain Modern Slavery statements and 
policies from those within our supply chain. Please can you respond to this email attaching copies of your Modern 
Slavery policy and procedure or advise if you are not required to comply with the act 
 
 
 
To see the Trust's statement on slavery please go to the Trust website http://dudleygroup.nhs.uk/aboutus/ 
safeguarding/ 


